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The Oregon mail in voting process has proven very successful and popular since it 

was introduced.  There have been many years of testing this method and the clerks 

in the voting offices all agree that it is an efficient and effective way to "get out the 

vote"  We need this convenience of having the time to read and consider the issues 

and then simply mail the ballot back.  There is nothing positive about changing this 

mail in voting.  Please stand together to keep our proven winner.  AND, we are for 

the John R. Lewis Voting Rights Act to strengthen voting rights before congress and 

lawyers ruin it with prejudicial nonsense!  Thank you. 


